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Holiday Hours, EMS
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November 2015, and this month's
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Dear <<First Name>>,

Happy Thanksgiving from all of us at FPIN! In this time of gratitude, we are thankful that
you are a part of our growing network and family. We thank you and appreciate all that

you do for FPIN!

Our FPIN home office will be closed on Thanksgiving Day, Nov. 26, and on Nov.
27. We will resume operations on Monday, Nov. 30.

Have a safe and fabulous holiday weekend!
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Keeping up with FPIN’s EMS!

For HDA Faculty Corresponding Authors, always remember to...

e Submit your Author Disclosure form when you are submitting your first drafts. The
form must be filled out by the corresponding author and any additional co-authors
and be saved as one PDF copy. You can obtain a copy of the form here.

e Only submit first drafts as Microsoft Office Word Documents. References and
tables can be in the form of a PDF or an Excel file.

e Respond to your invitation within 10 days! If you did not respond but would still like
to author the question, please contact Adelina Colbert via email or at 573-256-
2066.

For more EMS resources, including a FAQ section, check out the EMS Help Page! Get in
touch with Adelina Colbert at Adelina@fpin.org or at 573-256-2066 for any other EMS-
related questions.

FPIN Reminders:

1. Universal member password update --

The member universal password was updated as of July 1, 2015. The new password
is: family1516

This password is for everyone at your program as we no longer have individual u/p.
You can use this password to:

Access the FPIN Institute, including the PURLs Journal Club
e Sign-up or propose you own questions

e Read past issues of Evidence-Based Practice (EBP)
Access past FPIN Community Bulletins

If you need additional support with accessing the website content, you can
email membership@fpin.org or call 573-256-2066.

2. The FPIN office has moved!

Please submit your correspondence to the following:

PAYMENTS ONLY:

http://us9.campaign-archive1.com/?u=a1116d4eb836f25f159723501&id=a8672b909b
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http://www.fpin.org/wp/wp-content/uploads/2015/07/Author-Disclosure-Form_Final.pdf
http://www.fpin.org/author-ems/
mailto:Adelina@fpin.org
http://www.fpin.org/institute
http://www.fpin.org/sign-up
http://www.fpin.org/archives-members/
http://www.fpin.org/fpin-insider/
mailto:membership@fpin.org?subject=Password%20Support



mailto:membership@fpin.org
mailto:ebp@fpin.org
https://university.learnlive.com/login.aspx?data=95lteOCcxJGkJRceTtbIHkjb2PuAG%2bjxOPN8VjrUApE0cmZdYoAzUidEWBNsD7ACrsHDE3Hru8E%3d
http://www.fpin.org/wp/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/7043-EBP-November-2015.pdf

